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READY TO USE 

PRESIDENT’S CHOICE(R)

CONTROLS WEEDS IN & AROUND THE GARDEN

FAST ACTING

WEED KILLER/HERBICIDE

CAUTION        CORROSIVE

GUARANTEE:
Fatty acids 3%

REG. NO. 24832  P.C.P. ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

 NET CONTENTS:  1 L

PREPARED FOR:
SUNFRESH LIMITED
Toronto, Ont.

Canada 
M4T 2S8

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING

PRESIDENT’S CHOICE(R) WEED KILLER  is a fast-acting, non-
selective herbicide for use around buildings, fences, gravel,
bark mulch and trees; on patios, sidewalks, driveways; and
prior to planting grass, shrubs, flowers and vegetables. 
PRESIDENT’S CHOICE(R) WEED KILLER leaves no soil residue. 
Controls a broad spectrum of weeds including redroot pigweed,
lamb's-quarters, corn spurry, mustards, spotted cat's-ear,
chickweed and round-leaved mallow.  Provides suppression or
top-kill of some perennials including plantain.



NOTE: AVOID SPRAY CONTACT ON DESIRABLE PLANTS AND GRASSES.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: For best results, apply in spring/summer
to young, actively growing weeds less than 13 cm high.  Nozzle
is closed when purchased.  To open turn nozzle until the
desired spray pattern is achieved.  Spray weeds thoroughly
until foliage is wet without run-off.  Browning of foliage
will usually occur rapidly in 1-2 days.  100 mL of spray will
cover approximately 1 square metre.  Repeat treatment as
required every 14-21 days to control weeds growing from seed
or regrowth of perennial or large annual weeds.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Product may cause
eye and skin irritation.  Product may be mildly sensitizing. 
Avoid contact with skin and eyes.  After application do not
plant in treated soil for 3 days.  May cause white residue on
some types of brick or concrete.  Residue will wear off after
several weeks.  Do not apply if rainfall is expected within
two hours.  Application under cold temperatures will delay
appearance of visible effects.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container.  Rinse container and
dispose of in household garbage.

FIRST AID: If on skin or in eyes, flush affected area
thoroughly with water.  If irritation occurs, get medical
attention.  If swallowed, give milk and get medical attention
or contact a poison control centre.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service. 
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